
SoCalGas MEMO 

 

March 19, 2020 

From: Paul Goldstein, COVID-19 ICS Response Team Operations Chief 

To: All CS Field, GOS, M&R, Transmission, and Storage Employees 

Re: Two-Person Vehicle Guidance 

 

In response to COVID-19, SoCalGas has been evaluating our workforce needs and actively supporting the 

health and safety of our employees, including implementing social-distancing practices  at our facilities, 

including fleet vehicles.   

As part of these efforts, we have consulted with an epidemiologist who has advised that it is safe for a 2-

person crew to continue traveling in the same vehicle as long as the employees continue to practice 

proper personal hygiene including washing hands, using hand sanitizer and maintaining a clean vehicle.   

In the event that an employee who rides in two-person crews have questions or concerns, please let 

your supervisor ASAP.   

As always thank you for your continued support. 

 


